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Reading:
We are reading "Wildfires". We are focusing on asking
and answering questions as well as author's point of
view.
Spelling:
We are studying closed syllables VC/CV.
English:
We are working on pronoun & verb agreement.
Math:
We are working on bar graphs, picture graphs, and
line plots.
Science/Social Studies:
We are learning about "Ecosystems" and "Primary
Sources from Oklahoma's Past".

Test Taking Tip #2
Communicate with your child's teacher: Regular communication with your child's
instructor can help you gain insight into his or her progress. Make a point of meeting or
talking with your child's teacher on an ongoing basis to understand what your child is
working on, what he or she will be tested on, and the areas he or she is excelling and
struggling in. Your child's teacher is also a great resource for test-preparation activities or
strategies you can use with your child at home. Plus, they can keep you up to date on
group study sessions or other opportunities for additional review that your child may
benefit from.

March 15-19, 2021:
Spring Break--NO SCHOOL

April 26-30, 2021:
STATE TESTING

Planning Period: 10:45  - 11:25 
Phone: 405-321-4186
E-mail: jschulz@robinhill.k12.ok.us
Address: 4801 East Franklin
                 Norman, Oklahoma 73071
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